
 
 

 

February 26, 2018  

 

 

Message from the Leader of the Official Opposition 

 

 

I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the Chinese 

Canadian Conservative Association (CCCA) 35th Anniversary Celebration Gala.   

 

I am truly honoured to join you in marking this significant milestone.  This is a 

wonderful opportunity to highlight the CCCA’ s history of achievement.  Since its 

founding in 1983, the association has diligently promoted Conservative principles 

and served as a vital link between Conservative politicians and the Chinese 

Canadian community. 

 

The CCCA’s tireless work over the years has only served to strengthen our party.  

As the prominence of Chinese Canadians has risen in our country’s social, 

cultural and economic life, the association has encouraged the community’s 

engagement in the political process.  As Conservatives articulate a positive vision 

for Canada, the CCCA will continue to be an invaluable partner. 

 

On behalf of the extended Conservative family, please accept my best wishes for a 

memorable anniversary celebration and continued success for many years to 

come. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
The Hon. Andrew Scheer, P.C., M.P. 

Leader of the Official Opposition 


